FINANCIAL ACCOUNTING SYSTEM OFFLINE

NOTICE — FINANCIAL ACCOUNTING SYSTEM OFFLINE

The municipality is currently experiencing difficulties with the financial system for the past three
weeks. This has significantly affected the issuing of municipal accounts, physical payments at
the municipal office, clearance certificates finalisation and general account enquiries. The
municipality is engaging with the service provider in order to sort out the difficulties and ensure
functioning of the system. The accounts of March 2024 date of issue will be communicated in
due course to the community.

The municipality sincerely apologises for all the inconveniences this has caused.

The municipality is encouraging the community to continuously pay their accounts during this
period via the Bank through EFT or direct deposits. We encourage the payment of outstanding
accounts.

We truly apologise for the inconvenience.

MUNICIPAL MANAGER

DH MOLAOLE




